
Paper Petition Details  
 
 

St Andrews Way Parking Issues  
 
 
We, the undersigned, are petitioning Slough Borough Council to take action to safeguard pupils, 
parents and other pedestrians on St Andrews Way. We are seeking action to restrict kerb 
parking, increase the no parking zone (zig zag or double yellow lines) at the nursery school 
entrance and insert a crossing point to the north side of the nursery entrance. We are also 
seeking a new crossing point to be placed to the south of Dennis Way to cross St Andrews Way 
with a no parking zone at this point. 
 
 
This petition was received on 21st June, 2019. 
 
This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 1st July, 2019. 
 
This petition was responded to by the Engineer, Parking Development on 19th July, 2019. 
 
 
Final Results 
Number of Signatures 274 
 
 
Council Response  
 
 
I am writing in response to the above petition regarding the parking and highway issues 
being experienced on St Andrews Way. 
 
I will be working with the Road Safety team to see what can be done to address the 
concerns raised and we would like to meet with you when you’re back at school in 
September to discuss some possible proposals. I will contact you in September so we 
can arrange a meeting. 
 
If you have any further queries regarding this matter in the meantime then please do not 
hesitate to contact me.   
 
 
 
 




























